Request for parking permits
Richard Angel, Joshua Goodman, Natalie Goodman and Base Sports Ltd bought 42 Fordwych Road in 2017 thinking we had bought four properties, each of which had the right to apply for parking permits. However, due to misrepresentations made to us by the seller and a lot of confusion and issues with planning between us and the council we have found ourselves in a position after 3 years that the only way we can move forward is a significant financial settlement.

We believe that both us and the council have had to compromise a lot already but now we are in the unique situation of having four properties that are in theory not new and considered by the council tax team as four separate properties (being billed that way for years) but which are considered by planning as new C3 residential units. In the spirit of compromise and given the significant amounts of council tax we have paid and the c£25,000 we will pay to resolve all these issues, we would be really grateful if you could please continue to grant each of the ground floor and the top floor the right to apply for one parking place each. We believe this would be a fair compromise given the financial contributions we are making and given that currently all four properties have the right to apply for parking.
